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[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
David 
The Travelodge building is an eyesore on what could be a wonderful atmospheric 
part of inner London. This means the proposal for the building to replace it is totally 
unacceptable. We have some lovely heritage building and the proposal is simply too 
big and bulky. In addition the great buildings on West Central and Museum Street 
are a real part of the heritage of the area and would be wonderful business 
premises, as they once were. 
I am lucky enough to live in  which has not lost its heritage street views. 
Please don’t destroy everyone’s view and cause us years more misery whilst the 
building work takes place - we have already had years of that! 
Robyn Durie 


